Norton Republican Town Committee Meeting Minutes Thursday, October 28th, 2010 Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church, 701 Foundry Street, Easton, MA 6:30pm-8:00pm

At 6:30 pm the meeting was called to order by the Chairman opened with the Pledge of Allegiance followed by introductory comments and welcome by Chairman Smith and Treasurer Horace Mello. The Chairman reminded the members of the schedule for the weekend including standouts and rallies for the Republican candidates. Member Ray Issler was recognized by the Chair and mentioned the Charlie Baker Rally Saturday Morning in North Attleboro. Steve Howitt Candidate for 4th Bristol District Representative was recognized by the Chair who spoke for about forty five minutes to the members. Then Chairman Smith addressed the fact that the Secretary's position was still open and we needed to fill the position soon. Then Chairman mentioned the light on the flag on the common being added thanks to the work of Ray Issler and Keith Silver. The Chair also mentioned a possible Christmas Party being put together for December Co-Sponsored by our sister committees in Foxboro and Mansfield. Then with a vote of unanimous consent the Chair adjourned the meeting at 7:40pm.